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Dear Members 
 
Flaming June was promised but as I write this the garden is getting a well 
deserved watering! 
 
Our June talk was by Judi Mendelssohn and her extensive travels with 
her quilting group and her quilts inspired by her travels.   We had 23 
Members including visitors. 
 
We also heard the very sad news that Margaret Markham’s husband  had 
died suddenly so our thoughts are with Margaret at this very sad time. 
 
We have some exciting news regarding our Summer Tea Party and our 
next meetings which I am listing below. 
 
We have one more Zoom meeting before we can meet up face to face! 
 
Sandy 
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Summer Tea Party to Celebrate Mole Valley Quilters Ruby Anniversary 
 

Thursday 26 August 2021—2.30pm—5.00 pm 
 

This year we are holding a special tea party to celebrate our Ruby Anniversary which will 
hosted by Pippa Bishop at 1 Highcroft court Great Bookham  KT23 3QU. 
 
As we need to know the number of Members attending would you please email Pippa 
(Philippa99bishop@gmail.com) if you would like to join the Party and whether you are able 
to bring either a cake or biscuits. 
 
Please let Pippa know before the July Meeting 
 
Do not forget to bring your Ruby Challenge! 

The Scout Hut Fetcham 

 
Please contact Gill Harris if 
you need a table at the 
Scout Hut for sandwiching or 
need any supplies. The hut 
opens again on  17 June at 
9.30 am. 



Bookham Village Day—Monday 30 August 2021 
 
 
This year Bookham Village Day will be held on Bank Holiday Monday—30 August 
2021.  The event this year will be smaller with no parade but Mole Valley Quilters will 
as usual have the stage to showcase our beautiful quilts. 
 
Our Safari Quilt (made for last year’s Bookham village Day) will be on display and      
raffled. 
 
If you wish to display your quilt or quilts you need to drop them off at the Barn Hall on 
the Monday before 9.30 am.  All quilts to be displayed will need a sleeve.   This can be 
a temporary sleeve and pinned but should be at least 4” wide.  This is very important as 
it saves the helpers a lot of time! 
 
We shall of course need helpers on the day and the times are roughly: 
 
9.00 am to 10 am  to help set up 
10.00 am to 12.00 noon 

12 noon to 2.00 pm 
2.00 pm to 4.00 pm 
4.00 pm   To help dismantle our display 
 
Please let Katherine know (which hours or hour you are able to do) 
claytonk054@gmail.com by the July Meeting. 
 
We shall also have our Sales Table and hopefully we shall have many items to sell so 
keep sewing whilst it rains!! 
 
Your quilts should be collected after 4.00pm or please arrange for a friend to take yours 
home!  Thank you in advance for all your help and I am sure we shall have a very     
successful day. 

September Meeting 
 

Before the main  Meeting in September we are 
arranging for your sewing machine to be PAT 
Tested.  This is a requirement if you attend a 
workshop in the Barn Hall or any village Hall in 
the next twelve months. There will be a small 
charge for this. 

Workshop with Wendy Dolan 
 

Saturday 2 October 2021 
10 am—4pm 

 
£30 for MVQ Members—£35 for non Members 

 
The Barn Hall Great Bookham KT23 3PQ 

 
 

A flyer is enclosed with this Newsletter. 
Please contact Britt (Brigitte@ptiller.com) if you 
wish to attend and to pay!   
 

Tools for Self Reliance 
 

Tools for Self Reliance are opening up again so 
please bring any  unwanted haberdashery to  the 
September meeting. 


